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Charles Parker (Charlie) currently serves as an Audit Program Analyst out of the Oklahoma 
City Office and has been with the NIGC for over five years.  In his current and prior roles with 
the NIGC he has presented training at conferences such as NTGCR, OTGRA, WGRA, and 
NIGC hosted events.  He has spent a total of 10 plus years working in the Tribal Gaming 
industry, and prior to joining the NIGC he worked at a CPA firm providing services to Tribal 
Gaming and Tribal Government entities.   


